
15/105/ful and 15/109/ful 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Jackson [mailto:johnjacksonada@aol.com] 
Sent: 02 June 2015 15:34 
To: Mike Stranks 
Cc: thamarakshan@gmx.com 
Subject: Fwd: Lambourne Hall Road 
 
Hi Mike 
 
Please find attached the Traffic Report from Capital Traffic instructed by 
the applicant in support of the applications for the new property and 
stables at the above. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries 
 
John Jackson 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jonathan Thompson - Capital Traffic <JThompson@CapitalTraffic.co.uk> 
To: 'Ashok Aliseril Thamarakshan' <thamarakshan@gmx.com> 
CC: 'John Jackson' <johnjacksonada@aol.com>; 'Sitki Gelmen' 
<gelmen@gmx.com> 
Sent: Tue, 2 Jun 2015 12:50 
Subject: RE: Fwd: Lambourne Hall Road 
 
 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
  
 
Please find attached a copy of our speed survey results and visibility 
report. The report shows visibility requirements to be between 55m and 
65m, which from the site location plan appears to be achievable. 
 
  
 
If you need any further information or clarifications, please do not 
hesitate to come back to me. Our invoice will follow on shortly via post. 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
  
 
  
 
 
Jonathan Thompson  IEng FIHE MSoRSA 



 
Director 
 
Capital Traffic 
 
       
 
Transport Planning - Road Safety - Traffic Surveys - Traffic Management 
 
The Old Council Yard, Hedingham Road, Gt Yeldham, Essex. CO9 4HS 
 
t: 01787 237509 
 
w: www.capitaltraffic.co.uk 
 
 
  
 
 
 
From: Ashok Aliseril Thamarakshan [mailto:thamarakshan@gmx.com] 
Sent: 12 May 2015 15:59 
To: jthompson@capitaltraffic.co.uk 
Cc: John Jackson; Sitki Gelmen 
Subject: Re: Fwd: Lambourne Hall Road 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Hi Jonathan, 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Please go ahead with the traffic study as discussed with the Caroline. You 
can send the invoice by email or to A A Thamarakshan 6 Beverley Rise, 
Billericay, Essex, CM11 2HU. My understanding was that the Highways 
officer had recommended a "speed study to record the actual speed of 
vehicles using the section of Lambourne Hall Road". Will this be covered 
in the report? Please let me know. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 



Regards 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
A A Thamarakshan 
 
 
 
M: 07809619564 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 at 2:03 PM 
From: "John Jackson" <johnjacksonada@aol.com> 
To: thamarakshan@gmx.com 
Subject: Fwd: Lambourne Hall Road 
 
 
 
Please see the attached e-mail. 
 
Please could you confirm to this consultant to proceed with the traffic 
study. Please also advise him of the name and address that you want the 
fee/account to be issued to. 
 
Please confirm to me that you have dealt with the matter. 
 
Many thank Ashok 
 
John Jackson 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jonathan - Capital Traffic <jthompson@capitaltraffic.co.uk> 
To: John Jackson <johnjacksonada@aol.com> 
Sent: Mon, 11 May 2015 13:36 
Subject: Re: Lambourne Hall Road 
 
 
Hi John, 
 
Finally got to speak to Caroline on Friday and tried to email you back but 
we have temporarily lost our internet service at the office. Working from 
home today where I do have Internet. 



 
She has provisionally agreed what 
is required, which is an Automatic Traffic Count and a report on 
achievable visibility. We can undertake this for a fee of £550 +VAT. I can 
get the counter unit laid in the next couple of days, which will stay down 
for 7 days collecting data. Once this is complete I will need a further 
three days to complete and issue the report. 
 
If you could confirm instruction I will get things moving. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jonathan 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On 11 May 2015, at 
12:00, John Jackson <johnjacksonada@aol.com> wrote: 
> 
> Hi Jonathan 
> 
> 
Please could you confirm the fee to complete the Traffic Report. The 
client is keen to appoint you without delay so that we can comply with the 
Council's deadline 
> 
> John Jackson LLP 
> Architectural Design Associates 
> 
> 
> 
-----Original Message----- 
> From: Jonathan Thompson - Capital Traffic 
<JThompson@CapitalTraffic.co.uk> 
> To: 'John Jackson' 
<johnjacksonada@aol.com> 
> Sent: Wed, 29 Apr 2015 15:55 
> Subject: RE: 
Lambourne Hall Road 
> 
> 
> Hi John, 
> 
> Many thanks for the information. 
I have emailed Caroline Tracey to 
> confirm the scope of our report. Once I 
have a reply I can calculate a fee 
> quotation and send over to you. 
> 
> 
Kind regards, 
> 
> 



> Jonathan Thompson IEng 
> FIHE 
> Director 
> Capital 
Traffic 
> 
> Transport Planning - Road Safety - 
> Traffic Surveys - Traffic 
Management 
> The Old Council Yard, Hedingham Road, Gt Yeldham, Essex. CO9 
4HS 
> t: 01787 237509 
> w: 
> www.capitaltraffic.co.uk 
> 
> -----Original 
Message----- 
> From: John Jackson 
> [mailto:johnjacksonada@aol.com] 
> Sent: 
28 April 2015 16:24 
> To: 
> jthompson@capitaltraffic.co.uk 
> Subject: Fwd: 
Lambourne Hall Road 
> 
> Hi 
> Jonathan 
> 
> Please see the attached 
drawings for the project we spoke about 
> earlier. 
> 
> The highways officer 
is Caroline Tracey, Strategic Development 
> Officer 
carolinetracey@essex.gov.uk 03330 130119 
> 
> Please provide me your 
> 
quotation for completing the Traffic Study as required by the County. The 
Town 
> Planning number for the application at Rochford District Council is 
15/00109/FUL 
> and 15/00105/FUL 
> 
> The client is as shown on the drawing 
and your quotation and 
> later invoice should be sent to this office, address 
on the drawings, on behalf 
> of the client. 
> 
> John R A Jackson LLP 
> 



Architectural Design 
> Associates 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> 
From: jodylewin 
> <jodylewin@aol.com> 
> To: johnjacksonada 
<johnjacksonada@aol.com> 
> Sent: Fri, 30 
> Jan 2015 18:17 
> Subject: 
Lambourne Hall Road 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


